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FNF is an EEO/Drug-free 
workplace.

FNF receives ACNM/AGC NMOSHA Award
FNF Construction was recently recognized by the Associated 
Contractors of New Mexico (ACNM) and the New Mexico Occupational 
Safety and Health Administration with Platinum Level Status - the 
highest status - recognizing FNF’s culture of safety and health through 
the Heavy Highway Construction Safety Partnership program.  

###

Left to Right: Keith Richards, FNF Project Engineer; Josh Welp, FNF Safety Director; Jake 
Salazar, FNF Sr. Project Manager; Carol Walker, ACNM Safety Compliance Specialist; and 
Richard Montoya, FNF Project Sponsor.

Participating construction firms 
collaborate to share ideas to 
encourage safe construction 
practices as well as promoting 
constant safety culture improvement.


